SHEILA DIXON



GARY W. COLE

Acting Director

September 12, 2008

Dear Interested Party:

Re: City Council Bill #08-0166/Planned Unit Development – Designation – State Center – Transit Oriented Development Business Planned Unit Development

For the purpose of approving the application of the State of Maryland and the City of Baltimore to have State Center designated a Business Planned Unit Development

The Department of Planning will present information and a recommendation on the above-mentioned matter for consideration by the Planning Commission at a meeting on September 25, 2008.

Because of your interest, you may wish to attend this Commission meeting which will begin at 2:30 p.m. at 417 E. Fayette Street, 8th Floor.

Please note that the security procedures in the Benton Building require that you bring photo-identification with you.

If you require special accommodations to attend or participate in the Planning Commission hearing, please provide information about your requirements at least five business days in advance of this event. The building and hearing room are wheelchair accessible.

If you have any questions, please contact Carmen Morosan at 443-984-4000 or Natasha Poole at 410-396-1453 for further information.

Sincerely,

Gary W. Colle Acting Director

DBM/nrp